

र शुनिनामितिकास्यास्याक्रीमा

TIBETAN PARLIAMENT-IN-EXILE

TPIE-29/2018/26301

To, Ms. Élisabeth Toutut-Picard President Tibet Study Group of French National Assembly France

October 10, 2018

Dear Ms. Élisabeth Toutut-Picard,

On behalf of all the Tibetans, we deeply appreciate your efforts in reconstituting the largest Tibet Study group in the French National Assembly, Lower house of French Parliament. We are indebted to the people and government of France for their continual support to Tibetan issues.

The situation inside Tibet is deteriorating and the situation under the Chinese government's intensive political repression continues to remain grim and alarming.

We hope you will continue to support the cause of Tibet to seek mutually beneficial long lasting negotiated settlement of the Tibet issue through the Middle Way Approach. We hope you will keep in touch with Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile and we will be happy to receive you here in Dharamsala.

Thank you.

With gratitude,

Khenpo Sonam Tenphel

Speaker

Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile